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CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY

The board (the “Board”) of directors of Mandarin Entertainment (Holdings) Limited 

(the “Company”) announces that Mr. Lo Hang Fong has resigned as company secretary 

of the Company with effect from 11 March 2008. The Board also announces that Mr. Li 

Chi Chung was appointed as the company secretary of the Company with effect from 11 

March 2008. He is a solicitor practising in Hong Kong.

The Board would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mr. Li Chi Chung and to 

express its gratitude to Mr. Lo Hang Fong for his past contributions to the Company 

during his term of service.

By order of the Board of

Mandarin Entertainment (Holdings) Limited
Wong Pak Ming

Chairman

Hong Kong, 18 March 2008
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